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TO:  Joint Steering Committee for Revision of AACR 
 
FROM: Sally Strutt, British Library representative 
 
SUBJECT: GMD/SMD Working Group: Proposal for Content and Carrier Terms 

in RDA 
 
 
The British Library greatly appreciates the work done by the GMD/SMD Group in 
preparing this proposal. The fact that we do not wish to respond to the proposal in detail at 
this point in no way detracts from our admiration for the work that has been done. Before 
submitting our views on the content and carrier terms in RDA, we prefer to await the 
outcome of efforts currently underway with the ONIX community to develop a common 
framework for identifying and classifying material. 


